
SANTA RITA AND
GUADALUPE STREETS
PIPELINE REPLACEMENT
PROJECT

Broken Clay Sewer Pipe

CAWD at Work

 INFORMATION MAILER

The Carmel Area Wastewater 
District (CAWD) is replacing 
approximately 1.6 miles of clay 
sewer pipeline in your 
neighborhood with modern high-
density pipe. The existing 
alignments run through residential 
paved areas and unimproved 
easements.

The project, scheduled to begin in 
2025, is part of CAWD’s 
infrastructure upgrade program to 
replace aging infrastructure and 
provide improved sewer reliability 
for CAWD’s customers in and 
around the project area.
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Project Benefits
Replace 75+ year old failing sewer mains
Reduce risk of sewage leaks and spills
Improve long-term reliability of the sewer system 
New private lateral "WYE" connections to mainline sewer

Project Status
CAWD is working on finalizing the engineering and construction plans for the project. 
Following a bidding process, the contractor will be selected in late 2024 with construction 
anticipated to begin in 2025.

Future outreach (including a community meeting) is being planned before construction 
starts to provide additional information to property owners, residents and the general 
public. 

If you have questions, please email CAWD District Engineer Patrick Treanor at: 
treanor@cawd.org

For more information on the project and your sewer system, 
scan the QR codes below
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